2024 MPL Adult Summer Reading Challenge Survey

Please help us evaluate this year's Summer Reading Program by telling us about
your experience. Your feedback will help make next year even better!

1. How did you hear about the Meriden Public Library Summer Reading Challenge?
« Monthly online newsletter
» Monthly printed newsletter
« Library Staff
* Flyer
« Instagram
» Facebook
« Friend/Family Member
« Library Website

2. Would you prefer to track your reading progress with:
« Online software
« Paper and pen

3. Did your participation in the Summer Reading Challenge inspire you to learn
more about environmental issues and sustainability?
* Yes
* No



4. Which programs or challenges did you like the most?

5. Which programs or challenges did you like the least?

6. Are you satisfied with your overall Summer Reading Challenge experience?
*Yes
* No

7. Would you participate in a future Summer Reading Challenge at the library?
*Yes
* No

8. Are you planning to attend the Summer Block Party Finale?
*Yes

* No

If yes, what are you more interested in: a reading wrap-up discussion or trivia?

9. Please share any additional comments or suggestions you have about the
Summer Reading Challenge.



